
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are really excited to launch our new
Parents’ Association website. The
purpose of this website is to share PA
fundraising events, upcoming uniform
sales and general updates. The website
also allows you to buy event tickets in
advance.

www.gillottspa.co.uk 

To accompany our new website, the
Parents’ Association Facebook Group has
also been rebranded. If you are not yet a
member, please scan the QR Code below
to join! 

We will be using this a lot more going
forwards to provide you with event and
fundraising news. You can also use the
group to ask general PA or school
questions. 
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We are meeting face to face on 21st February  
between 6pm - 7pm - A1 Classroom at the
front of the school. 

At this meeting we will be focusing on our
Easter Activities, Summer BBQ and
forthcoming fundraising ideas. This is your
opportunity to have an input in how the PA
funds are allocated. We’d love to see you.

Does your company Fund Match? Please
email us if you think you can help fund
match one of our events.

Warm Regards,
Your Parents’ Association
gillottspa@gmail.com 

Want to meet the team,
hear more or get involved? 

http://www.gillottspa.co.uk/

